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I am writing to thank you for your support in organizing the successful visit
of Indian Foreign Secretary H.E. Harsh Vardhan Shringla to the Russian
Diplomatic Academy on 17 February, 2021. Foreign Secretary asked me to convey
his personal appreciation for an excellent event and that he greatly enjoyed

meeting you.
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